Steven Seee

From: Scott Davis <davisdiving@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, March 18, 2025 2:49 PM

To: House Health and Human Services Committee
Subject: House Bill H5859

Hello,

I am writing this in support of House Bill H5859. This bill will allow the economic development of areas of our state
where municipal water is not available and public wells are impossible or infeasible.

This simple bill would allow businesses to operate with a sign stating water is not potable in public restrooms and is to
be used only for washing and not consumption.

Passage of this bill will generate jobs, help small businesses, reinvigorate local econamies in the rural parts of our state
and generate much needed taxes for the State and Towns.

Please support House Bill H5859

Thank you,
Scott Davis
Bristol, RI

Scott Davis
(401)487-6306

Davisdiving@gmail.com



